ROBERT GRODEN

REPRESENTATIVE >
June 14, 1976
Dear Hareld:

Hunter College reopened today after being closed
down for over two weeks. Robert was on the phone this
morning in regards to the check which was supposedly

to be put in the mail, He spoke to about 5 or

& different people who ezch had their own story con-
cerning the matter. (1 person thought the check was
for &75-, another for T650-, but in the end the ampunt
was verified to be $1,600-) Alsc, the check is not
ready to he put in the mail. Robert was told that

it has to be co-signed by the treasurer and it should
be put in the mail by the end of this week. At this
stage, I just hope there are nc more postponements...
I assure you that the very minute the chesck comes I

will send your check out immediately.
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Robert will be in touch conesrning the photos.

Cur very best to you and . Lil.

RES: 201 - 324-1513



6/16/76
Dear Chris,

Thanks for your letter of the 14th, It came todaye I also got the message
from Robert vie Ed Xabelkedppreciate it.

I have and wili have a copy of the Powell picture it Robert wents ite

Iﬁ.ledfartheMrmuinimbutnwmtitmdianconaﬂerit
as iopertant es the other cses.

fhis print is made frem a second-generation negative, assuming the print from
which it was made wes made from that original negative,

It ia somewhat like the Dillaxds.

I'm sure meny people will ses many things.

I'nm not even taldng the tiue to use s magnifying glass. It will be enlarged.

I'11 mend this when I get the others from Sobert

Hope things are working out for you.

Sincerely,



